
From: Scheagbe (Umi) Grigsby <Umi.Grigsby@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 1:51 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Thursday, September 14, 2023 
 

Hi Steve: 
I wanted to disclose that on Thursday, September 14, 2023 I attended an event in my 
official capacity at Marz Community Brewing Co at the invitation of the Gertie X 81 
Collection Civic Salon. Food was served at the event and the conversation was around 
food equity. 
Sincerely, 
Umi 
 
S. Mayumi “Umi” Grigsby| she, her, hers (Learn more about pronouns here)  

Chief of Policy, Office of the Mayor  
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